
May 2017

Interim Pastor 
Fort King Presbyterian Church (Ocala) !

Fort King Presbyterian Church is seeking an interim pastor.  We are a welcoming 
congregation of about 200 members in the changing community of Ocala. Fort 
King is known for its leadership in local mission. We take seriously Christ’s call 
to tend to “the least of these.” Our congregation is diverse, both racially and 
theologically. Nurturing this diversity is important to us. We have an 
increasingly aging membership.  !
We seek an interim pastor who is 

• a prophetic preacher, able to challenge and inspire;  
• skilled in conflict resolution, helping us through this difficult time of 

transition;  
• good at pastoral care, able to minister to our elderly members; 
•  a strong and creative leader in stewardship and outreach, guiding us to 

new possibilities. 
  
If you are interested in guiding us as our interim pastor, please send your 
Personal Information Form (PIF) and related information/letter of interest to 
Fort King Presbyterian Church, 13 NE 36th Avenue, Ocala, FL 34470  attn:  Mary 
Beth Neely. If you prefer, information can be sent by email 
to amjeff1@gmail.com.  Please check us out on the web at www.fortking.org 
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